
Benton County 
Brenda Chilton, Auditor 
Bill Spencer, Assessor 
Ken Spencer, Treasurer 

Notice of Closure – Monday, October 9, 2023 

The offices of the Benton County Assessor, Auditor, and Treasurer will be closed on Columbus 
Day, Monday, October 9, 2023, to accommodate staff training. This closure applies to all offices of 
the Assessor, Auditor, and Treasurer, including the following: 

 Assessor 
620 Market St., Prosser 
7122 W. Okanogan Pl., Ste E130, Kennewick 

 Auditor  
620 Market St., Prosser 
7122 W Okanogan Pl., Ste E120, Kennewick 

 Treasurer 
620 Market St., Prosser 
7122 W Okanogan Pl., Ste E110, Kennewick 

All offices will resume regular operations on Tuesday, October 10, 2023. 

The Assessor, Auditor, and Treasurer regret any inconvenience the closure may cause. However, 
professional development and training are essential in maintaining a productive and reliable 
workforce. Drop boxes have been provided for payment of property taxes and vehicle licensing 
services are available at subagent offices. 

Location of the tax payment drop boxes and subagent locations can be found by visiting the 
following websites: 

Property Tax Drop Boxes:  http://www.bentoncountytax.com 

Vehicle Licensing Subagent Locations: www.dol.wa.gov  


